
 

Year Group: 3 

Week beginning: 20. 03.17 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be retelling the true story of the Three Little Pigs!   

 Maths: We are going to investigating fractions of shapes, including finding equivalent fractions.  

 Topic: This week we are innovating! We will be creating our own deadly predator and filming a nature 

video.    

On Monday 20th March year 3 will be attending a tennis festival during school time. Please ensure all 

children have their PE kits in school.  

 


